
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

One of the most exciting events of the Summer Term is sports day! Last year’s event was very successful, with spectators 
showing a positive sporting attitude towards all children competing. Once again, we would like to invite you to come along and 
support the children with lots of enthusiasm and your loudest cheers! Due to an increase in the number of children in our 
school, sports day will take place on the following dates: 

 

Nursery and Reception- Wednesday 20th June 2018  10am-12pm  

Years 1, 2 & 3 – Thursday 21st June 2018  9am-12pm 

Years 4, 5 & 6 – Friday 22nd June 2018      9am- 12pm 

EYFS 

EYFS will start at 10am and you are invited to begin to take your place at 9.45am. The events will be finished by 12.00pm and we 
would like to invite you to join your child for a picnic lunch on the field. On this day, only the EYFS children and younger siblings 
are invited to the picnic, not the older children. Afternoon Nursery children are expected to attend the sports day and can go 
home at 1pm or 3pm.  

KS1 and KS2 

The rest of the school will begin at 9.15am and you are invited to begin to take you places in the seating area provided from 
9.00am. The events will be finished by 12.00pm and we would like to invite you to join your child for a picnic lunch, siblings who 
are in year 1 and above are also welcome to join. The children will be asked to line up at 1.00pm and will be taken back into 
class for the rest of the afternoon. They will be picked up at the normal time of 3.00pm.  

The children will be competing in their house colours. Therefore, we kindly ask if you can provide your child with a 
plain……………….………short sleeved T-shirt, as he/she represents ……………………………team. Once your child has their T-shirt, they 
are welcome to bring it into school, in a labeled carrier bag and leave it in their classroom until sports day, please also ensure 
that the T-shirt has been clearly labelled. Please note, this year Amber team will wear a plain white T-shirt (they can have 
Eastwood logos on) as the colour yellow attracts too many flies!  

As always, the weather is very unpredictable and in the event of inclement weather and cancellation you will be notified by text 
message at the earliest opportunity. The following reserve dates have been booked should this happen: 

 

Years 1, 2 & 3 – Tuesday 10th July 2018    9am-12pm 

Nursery and Reception – Wednesday 4th July 2017   1pm-2.45pm 

Years 4, 5 & 6 Monday 9th July 2018    9am -12pm 

In anticipation of hot, sunny weather (fingers crossed!), please ensure that your child brings a water bottle and a sunhat for the 
day. If you wish your child to wear sunscreen then please ensure that this is applied before they come to school. 

We look forward to seeing you at our school sports day to support the children as they participate in this fun and enjoyable 
event. 

Yours faithfully, 

 Mrs Stafford 


